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Metro Area Personal Computer Club 
 Meet: 3rd Tuesday at Godfather’s Pizza — 30th & Bdwy. 7P.M. Co. Bluffs  

Let’s discuss more at the July  

19th meeting the benefits of 

holding our Annual Auction.  

It’s a good source of support for 

our treasury but takes your 

participation to succeed. 

               Choose how updates are installed 
New features and a better running PC—get all of this and more when you download updates to Windows.  
And the great news is that you don’t have to do anything, because updates will be automatically download-
ed and installed whenever they’re available. (Unless you’re on a metered connection, in which case the up-
dates won’t download until you opt to get them.) 
But every now and then your PC may need to restart to install the updates. To prevent those restarts from 
happening at the most inconvenient time: 

Select the Start button, select Settings ' > Update & security > Windows Update, and then 
select Advanced options.

 

2. Under Choose how updates are installed, use the drop-down menu to choose an option: 

ο Schedule a restart 

ο Automatically restart 

‘Check It Out’ 

First word processor 

http://www.howtogeek.com/trivia/the-first-word-processor-was-

known-as/ 

Let’s Decide…. AUCTION or NOT? 



Minutes of June 21, 2016 Meeting 
President, Joe Cavallaro called the meeting to order at Godfather’s Pizza, 30th & Broadway at 7 P.M. Attend-

ance was very good with very few members not present. 

                                                              First Drawing 

Joe III was the lucky winner of the Initial Drawing for $10.00 gift. 

Minutes & Treasury Report 

Secretary, Lynn Fehr read the past Minutes followed by Treasurer, Mary Alice Fehr reading the Treasury Re-

port.  Both accepted as read without incident. 

                                                   Visitors (and prospective members) 

Lynn Fehr introduced Rick Landis to the group.  Rick collects old computers.  We look forward to welcoming 

Rick to the fold, (which will also add an additional paid year to the Fehr’s  membership dues.) Also, Jackie 

accompanied the Penningtons again.  We need to sign you up too, Jackie… how about it? The Allen Love fam-

ily was also present… welcome folks! 

Summer Picnic 

The Summer Picnic was discussed.  It is to be held at Lake Manawa’s Shelter #6 on Saturday, August 20th 

from 1 to 5 P.M.  A query was taken concerning holding the Auction at the picnic.  With mixed (50/50) opin-

ions from members, nothing definite was decided.  Final decision MUST be made by the July meeting so 

members can prepare for it. 

Discussion/Problems 

Considerable discussion took place covering several topics including Anti-Virus software, auto updating of 

Windows 10, and several problems some members were experiencing.  

Demo’s 

The “Dynamic Duo”, (Bruce & Robert), offered the demo’s.  Bruce quizzed the members on various computer 

related symbols.  Robert offered an in-depth explanation of ‘Internet Protocol’.  Very well presented explana-

tion of much of the ‘behind the scenes’ activity concerning connectivity, I.P. addresses, security etc.  Well 

done guys, thank you. 

July Demo 

Bruce will offer the July demo discussing at least one, possibly more, projects he’s presently involved in using 

the Raspberry Pie.  One such project is the creation of a digital frame, (to display photos consecutively), using 

a larger monitor. 

Stick-Around Drawing 

Our Guest, Rick Landis was the lucky winner of the Stick-Around drawing.  Rick split $13.00 with our treas-

ury, $6.50 each. (Nice way to welcome our (hopeful) newest member. 

Adjourned 

Meeting was adjourned about 8:40 P.M. 

Minutes recorded by Secretary, Lynn Fehr 6/21/2016 



‘THINK’ PICNIC! 
Let’s be giving serious thought to specifically what you would like to take 

place at our August 20th Picnic.  What food?  What drinks? What activities?  

What do we want the CLUB to furnish?  Who will bring horseshoes or vari-

ous recreational pastimes we’ll be involved in?  Who will volunteer to be on 

our “Picnic Committee” to take care of some of the details necessary to have 

an enjoyable get-together?  The list goes on and on…. But volunteers be-

come more and more scarce?  Will YOU be the exception and help out? 

Please, speak-up and join in on the fun! 
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Meetings: 
3rd Tuesday each month 7 p.m. at Co. Bluffs  Godfather’s Pizza, 30th Broadway  

   

Elected Officers: 

President: Joe Cavallaro 
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Secretary: Lynn Fehr 

Treasurer: Mary Alice Fehr 
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Annual Membership Dues: 
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Club Motto: 

“Pass It On” 

  

  

Contact: 402 915 3182 

Email: jcavallaro@cox.net 

  


